
 

February has absolutely flown by! 

I want to express my appreciation for all families that were impacted by school closures 

and our snow days. It is never an easy decision to close a school, but we appreciate 

how all of the families kept their children safe at home.  

With February gone and Spring Break right around the corner, we have been packing a 

lot of learning and extracurricular activities into the few days we’ve got. Basketball 

season is in full swing and we continue to do intramurals, leadership club, drumming and 

games at lunch recess. We recognize that when children connect and belong their 

learning grows too! 

Although it is late notice, I encourage all families to come to our March 13 Sharing our 

Learning event. This will be an opportunity for your child to share their classroom with 

you and show you their work.  

Have a magnificent March! 

       Mr. Kevin Brand, Principal 

MARCH School-Wide 

Dates to Remember: 

4– PAC Meeting 

7-Family Music Night, 6-

8pm 

12—Family Chill Zone, 

2:30pm 

13— Sharing our Learning 

Event, Times between 1:30 

and 2:30 

18-29—Spring Break 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal: Mr. Kevin Brand 

Vice Principal: Ms. Stephanie Stephens 

Secretary: Ms. Deb Sywak (Temporary) 

Phone 250-754-3231.  Fax 250-754-2336.  

Principal’s Message 

The Bayview Bulletin 

R.O.C.K.S.  

Recognition  

Our PAC for your 

amazing generosity 

and time—thank you 

for supporting our 

school community! 

 

March 

2019 

Find us on Twitter! 

 

 

 

@bayviewboxers 

The community is reminded that parking (or 
stopping) is not permitted on the far side of 
View Street. We have been asked by neigh-
bours to remind parents of this. Please respect 
our neighbourhood and either pull into a park-
ing space or meet your child at another loca-
tion. Remember, Princess Street (behind the 
school) is a great place to park and meet your 
child!  

Save the Date: 

March 13 

Afternoon Sharing our 

Learning Event 

1:30-2:30 

Scheduled for 

15 Minutes 

March 15 - Gr 7  

Fundraiser 

If you have bottles/cans 

you can donate, we are 

accepting donations on 

Friday March 15th be-

tween 8:00am-8:40am 



 


